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Sue Monette

From: Gordon Werkema <grgw57@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 1, 2022 7:47 AM
To: Chad Centola
Subject: Support of additional recycling collection service for Sunriver

[EXTERNAL EMAIL]  

As a full-time resident of Deschutes County and Sunriver we are strongly in favor of adding weekly side-yard 
service for recyclables. We have the enclosed space to accommodate.  
 
Some of our neighbors are not here full-time, but have voiced strong support for such a service as well. 
 
Thank you for pursuing this option which supports the goal of a greener Deschutes County. 
 
Gordon Werkema 
58116 Winners Circle 
Sunriver, Oregon 
97707 
--  
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